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Continual development
The National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to 
Children (NSPCC) is a charity campaigning and working in 
child protection in the United Kingdom and the Channel 
Islands. 
 

Health and safety at NSPCC
In my new post the opportunity arose for me to revitalise 
health and safety training to keep up with a rapidly 
changing business environment. Therefore, a new training 
strategy was developed out of which was identified the 
need for external support in the design, development and 
delivery of H&S training. 
 
Working with RoSPA demonstrates a commitment by the 
organisation to provide its staff and management with the 
best technical and authoritative guidance available. 
 
Training employees 
Financial consideration apart, I was fortunate enough 
to have been trained by RoSPA early in my career, and 
the memory of their professionalism and dedication to 
achieving success has stayed with me ever since.

“The RoSPA team show a dedication to the 
highest level of customer satisfaction and 
involvement, whilst the individual training 
consultants have worked alongside me to tailor 
and deliver management and risk assessment 
courses.” 
 
Richard Walker

The NSPCC is the UK’s leading children’s charity, preventing abuse and 
helping those affected to recover. 


